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Location: Creekside Library 

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM 

Quorum Present 

 

President’s Report- Marissa Corona 

 

Halloween Bash Update- Next year there is a plan to update haunted house and not provide popcorn. 

 

Lion King Update- Third, fourth and fifth graders can audition for roles.  Mrs. Quinn is in charge and needs parents to 

volunteer to be Artistic Director, Stage Manager, Scenery Manager, and Costume Coordinator (requests for parent 

volunteers will be made in eNews).  Auditions will be held in January and the performance will be in May.  It is possible 

to volunteer for one of the parent positions even if your child is not in the play.  There will be three performances in May 

in the multipurpose room.  There will be one performance on a Thursday, two on Friday and two on Saturday. 

 

Teacher Conferences and Book Fair Update- Glass Baby will be selling goods at the entrance of the book fair.  Volunteers 

still needed at the book fair.  

 

Playground Spinner Update- Installation should be in the Spring of 2019. 

 

Gaga Pit- Awaiting news from Eagle Scout who is taking on finding funding for the project.   

 

PTSA’s Creekside Community Grant Update- Deadline is December 1st and so far only one grant application has been 

turned in.  Forms are online.  A reminder will be added to eNews and a reminder email will be sent to teachers with a link 

to the online form.  If funds are remaining after deadline has passed a second grant deadline, later in the year, will be 

considered. 

 

Vice President’s Report- Karen Rajtar 

 

Currently there are 439 PTSA members.  At this point last year there were over 500 members.   

 

Treasurer’s Report- Hailey Chamberlain 

 

- ISF Donation was increased from $1100 to $1500 this year. 

- Non-profit taxes were filed last month. 

- Sales tax will be filed by January. 

- Bank Balance is $142,841.33 

- Currently we have $7868 and $1350 matching funds from Microsoft and are looking for a total of $19,184. 

- $20 cash Hawk-a-thon donation came in this week. 

- It is expected that the fundraising goal for the Hawk-a-thon will be exceeded by $15,000. 

- WSPTSA dues have been paid. 

 

Secretary’s Report- Taimay Jones           

 

The September 2018 General Membership Meeting Minutes were submitted, and no changes were made. 

 

Vice Presidents of Fundraising Report- Andrea Bullock & Lindsey Hatch 

 

Hawk-a-thon Update- Hailey, Andrea and Lindsey met to discuss how Hawk-a-thon went.  The binder was updated and 

now includes a timeline which shows planning needs to start before the end of the previous school year. 

 

Vice Presidents of Volunteers/Programs Report- Karen Rajtar 
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Book Fair needs volunteers.  A link to sign up has been sent on eNews and is posted on Facebook.  Destination 

Imagination teams are meeting.        

 

Open Floor 

 

Creekside International Night- Theme is music.  There is a possibility for musical performances at the event.  The evening 

will showcase traditional and modern music from around the world.  A photo booth is being made from recycled CDs.   

 

Meeting Adjourned, 7:38 PM. 


